INFORMATION SHEET

SCHOLAR’S BOWL TEAM 2013-2014
What is Scholar’s Bowl?  Scholar’s Bowl is an academic team made up of students who excel and enjoy competing with other students the same age.  Scholar’s Bowl would remind you of trivia shows, such as Jeopardy, One Versus 100, Who Wants to Be a Millionaire, etc. 

· Must be currently in the 7th or 8th grade

· Must have excellent conduct

· Must have grades of an overall “B” average

· Must be willing to pay an activity fee of $40.00 by October 25, 2013, for t-shirt and Constant Quiz Companion study material book (428 pages) ($10 is for the t-shirt and $30 is for the book)

· Must be willing to participate in fundraisers when needed (trivia merchandise from manufacturers, etc)
· Attend practices on Tuesdays after school until 4:00 p.m.  Must have ride ready to get you promptly at 4:00 p.m.  (extra practices may be needed)

· Must be willing to purchase a team shirt

· Must be able to attend competitions – District competition is in January; State competition is usually in February at Hoover HS
· Must be able to work as a team (we are a family – you will soon see!)

· Must be willing to take on “the challenge”

I have read the guidelines for the Scholar’s Bowl team.  My signature and date on this page reflects I understand the responsibilities set for me to do my best – academic and conduct – on the SMS Scholar’s Bowl team.  
Student Signature _________________________________________

Parent Signature __________________________________________

Date ___________________ Circle T-shirt size       
Youth Medium
Youth Large

Adult Small         Adult Medium        Adult Large         Adult XL          2x          3X

Homeroom Teacher _______________________________   Grade    7      8

Check or Cash  _________________________    Checks Payable to SMS

Next Tuesday, October 1, 2013, you will take a written test to determine if you make one of the top scores.  The areas of the test will cover science, math, social studies, literature/English, arts/music, sports, etc.  This organization is limited in size due to the nature of how we practice and prepare. 

I look forward to seeing you on Tuesday, October 1, for the multiple-choice test.  Please bring a #2 pencil with you.  The test will be given in my room, Room 41. 

*If you are involved in some other practice that afternoon and still want to participate, see me so we can work out a time for you to take the entrance test.  

Mr. “G”raydon
